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Olivia Glantz

From: Dave Halverson <halversondave2@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 13, 2019 5:50 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: SUB-ADJ19-02

Concerning development along Salem heights ave. I live in195 Salem heights and I walk quite often to local businesses around the 

area. It is already unsafe walking along Salem heights because of speeding cars and the lack of sidewalks. Additional cars in this area 

will make it extremely dangerous to walk, or ride a bike.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dave Halvorsen 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


